
2019-2020 Winter Indoor Soccer Managers Meeting Document 
● Managers must read the rules and policies and are responsible for their team 

knowing rules and policies 
● Rules and policies are posted on mankatocer.com 
● Managers are responsible for turning in completed roster form and all fees 
● Games will start on December 8 
● Game schedules are posted online at mankatocer.com  
● When schedules are released, verify that your team information is correct, if not, contact 

our office 
● The season will be 7 weeks long, each team receiving 8 games 
● Single Elimination playoffs will begin the week following the end of the regular season 
● Managers must submit fully completed roster, paid all fees and verified that they have 

read the online manager meeting before playing first game 
● If games are cancelled due to weather, you will receive an email.  
● All games will be rescheduled ​if time in the season allows 
● No glass allowed anywhere at facilities 
● No alcohol or tobacco use during games 
● Scores will be posted on mankatocer.com 
● Numbers are not needed on shirts, teams should wear the same color  
● Managers must arrive 10 minutes before game time to fill out scoresheet 
● Before signing the scoresheet at the end of the game, VERIFY that your score is correct 
● Include ALL player information on roster including email and phone. We want to be able 

to survey ALL participants 
● THERE WILL BE NO TOLERANCE FOR ABUSING STAFF OR OFFICIALS YOU WILL 

BE REMOVED FROM THE BUILDING. 
● NO FOUL LANGUAGE OR ARGUING, NO PHYSICALLY AGRESSIVE PLAY 

ALLOWED 
● Never use profanity, don’t argue with officials or your opponent. This is recreational 

soccer, not the World Cup.  
● Must verify that you have read this document by clicking the verification link below and 

filling out the form 
● If you need additional players on your team, there are plenty of people looking to join a 

team, please contact me  
● Children must be accompanied by a non-playing adult. Children cannot be 

wandering around facilities, they must stay in the gym bleachers upstairs with a 
non-playing adult. YOU CANNOT BRING YOUR CHILDREN IF YOU DON’T HAVE 
SOMEONE TO WATCH THEM. 

● If you are a new team and you have any questions about facilities or any other questions 
please contact me at shosch1@isd77.org 
 
Verification Link 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD23Qsz-Drcz7rPsDnBIvr0YTs5hPFpjvgraYmaRxmrhGuvQ/viewform

